
   
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Homework 

 Each week you will receive your child’s homework from Learning with Parents.  We are 
extremely pleased with how this is going – and appreciate your hard work. 

 Please remember to have a go at the homework challenges that are ongoing 
throughout the half term - you will receive this via the Dojo.  We do ask that everyone has 
a go at this homework challenge, so that all the children have something to show at the 
end of each half term.    
Please bring your homework challenge work into school on the morning of Wednesday 
14th February.  All parents and children are invited to the Homework Challenge Drop In 
after school on the 14th February at 3.13pm. – so that you can see what your friends have 
produced!  
 
Reading  

 Children are expected to read daily and this needs recording in their reading record 
book, at least 3 times per week.  They have phonics based Read, Write, Inc Books from 
school each week - which are based on their ability level in phonics.  

 PLEASE bring your child’s book bag and reading books to school every day – then we 
can hear your child read when we have time.   

 Please make sure that your child brings their library book back to school on a Friday so 
that they can choose a new book. 
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PE 

 PE will now be on a Friday – your child may come to school in their uniform on that day.  
Please cover or remove earrings.  Long hair should be tied back. 

 We will be doing PE outside for as much of the time as possible so please wear dark 
coloured tracksuit bottom.  If they have trainers, please can you teach your child how to tie 
their own laces.   

Class Information  
EYFS 

Spring Term 2024 

We hope you find the following information 

helpful in supporting your child this half 

term. 

 

We are always happy to see you to discuss 

your child.   Please contact us via Dojo if you 

have any questions or concerns about your 

child. 

 

 

Many thanks for your continued support. 

 

 

Mrs Reale and Mrs Preston 



   

 

EYFS: Spring Term 1 

English 

 

We will be learning stories using 

actions in order to be able to 

retell them. We will create story 

maps of the events in each story 

and children will have a go at 

creating their own story maps and 

writing. Stories will include 

‘Quackling’ by Pie Corbett. 

 

 

 

Maths 

 

We will continue to use the 

CBeebies programme 

‘Numberblocks’ to teach 

understanding of the numbers and 

the number system.  

We will be exploring numbers 6-

10. Comparing groups 

up to 10 as well as 

further exploration 

of addition and 

subtraction.  

 

 

 

Phonics 

 

We will be following ‘Read, Write 

Inc’ as a method of learning our 

phonic sounds, and how to use 

them to read and write. Children 

are grouped by ability and work 

with other children who are the 

same level as themselves.  

 

 

 

   

Discover RE 

 

We will be learning about Hinduism. 

We will explore how people  

celebrate the Hindu festival of Holi. 

 

 


